Contemporary Quilt and Fiber Artists
CQAFA
7/11/2022
The meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm by Co-Pres.  Judy Levy.

Guests, Cathy Lyle and Nancy Turner, were in attendance.  Diane Glos signed up as a new member. 

Sunshine and Shadows updates were as follows:
	Jennie Graham announced she won Best of Show at the Batesville Area Art Show!!!
Carole Price was accepted into the upcoming Clifton Cultural Arts Show.
Betsy Terrill is a proud owner of a new puppy.

Treasurer’s Report:  Helen Stringer reported that as of 6/30/22 our balance is $4,632.65.
			
March Minutes:  Upon motion by Marie Kennedy, the minutes of the June meeting were approved as posted on the website.

Old Business:
Studio Tours –The next one is scheduled for 7/12 at the home of Betsy Terrill.
Ordering T-Shirts – The opportunity to purchase a shirt with the logo on it is still available. Cost is $15.
Workshop Committee – Carole Price reported that the following workshops will be happening:
Sept 10: Dot Llewallen will be teaching a beading workshop at the Barn.
Oct. 8: Jacqueline Sullivan would be conducting a “Painting on Paper” workshop at the Barn. 
May 15 and May 18:  Lyric Montgomery Kinard will conduct a composition workshop.
Details on these can be found on the website. 
  
New Business:
	Name Tags – sign up was available for these.  Lynn Tacotsky is spearheading the effort. Cost is $5.
Gathering of the Guilds – Judy Levy reported on this effort being led by the Weavers Guild.  This provides opportunities to sell pieces, demonstrate skills, and use a makers space that will be provided. This was enthusiastically received by those in attendance.

Toot session – Cris Fee presented a lovely quilt made in the 1850’s.  She highlighted the high quality of workmanship and stressed the importance of always trying to create pieces that are excellently made.

Show and Share was conducted.  The following members participated:  Carole Price, Marie Kennedy, Betsy Terrill, Cris Fee, Linda Whittenburg and Judy Levy.
Meeting adjourned at 8:00.

Respectfully Submitted,
Barbara Stewart


